
City of Wabasso 
 Special Meeting 

Wednesday, June 10, 2020 
6 pm 

Wabasso Community Center 
 
 

The meeting opened with recitation of the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Mayor Carol Atkins called the meeting to order with Council Members Carole Remiger and 
Rachel Ingebretson present. Wade McKittrick joined the meeting later by phone. Steve Burns 
was unable to attend.  
 
Also present were Matt Novak and Mary Smith.  
 
The purpose of the meeting was to review additional resumes for the position of Clerk/Treasurer-
Administrator.  
 
The decision was made to reopen the application period until July 1 with the stated goal to have 
interviews completed and a candidate to approve at the July council meeting.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:20 pm.  
 


